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Dear Colleagues: 
 
Enclosed is the revised Presidential Policy, G-28: Travel Regulations, for your records and information. The Policy 
went through a compliance with law review and revision to comply with governmental regulations.  
 
G-28 is revised to reflect the increase in the mileage reimbursement per the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) 
Notice 2025-5. The revised policy also includes a technical update to the link for privately owned vehicle mileage 
reimbursement rates. These revisions are effective January 1, 2025. 
 
The revised Policy will be posted online at http://policy.ucop.edu/.  
 
      Sincerely,  

 
Alexander A. Bustamante 

      Senior Vice President 
      Chief Compliance and Audit Officer 
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